
Dear Colleagues, 

Find attached the Final program of the Conference.  

Also, by the end of the day you will be able to download the Abstract Book from the official 
conference site at the following link: https://bsa7.uniwa.gr/ 

We remind you that due to the new strict measures for the cessation of the coronavirus in 
Attica, the Rector and the Administration Council of the University of West Attica decide the 
7th Balkan Symposium on Archaeometry to be held only remotely. 

Therefore, the Registration and Welcome cocktail for today (22/9) are canceled. 

The Conference will begin tomorrow morning at 9.00 with the Opening Ceremony and Welcome 
talks. 

All registered participants will receive all the technical details for the on-line participation.   

The Secretariat of the Conference remains at your disposal for any inquires at bsa7th@gmail.com 

The Organizing Committee of the 7th Balkan Symposium on Archaeometry 

 


